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The State of Oregon needs to consider any, all and every possible adverse condition 

when considering adding, changing or eliminating anything having to do with any 

water in Oregon be it surface or groundwater. Not doing so sends the message that 

there are special interests at play in making water related decisions. Every stake 

holder affected has the right to be considered when making water decisions. 

 


